https://fb.watch/84T2nJaCp0/ 
Here are the 3 things you need to know about Columbia Elementary this week (9/17/21)
1. Our Fun Run is on Friday.
a. We suggest $15 donations for each student. 
b. Funding will provide for many activities supported by our PTA and will help with Field Trip transportation.

2. Covid cases are on the rise.
a. Masks are available at the school for anyone who wants one. 
b. Masks are welcome and acceptable for those who choose to wear them. 
c. For more information, go to our district home page https://www.davis.k12.ut.us/ and https://www.davis.k12.ut.us/departments/risk-management/covid19/school-reopening 

3. Parent-Teacher Conferences are coming up on Oct. 6-7.
a. Sign up for a conference time next week, between Sept. 21-28. Look for information coming your way soon.
